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FORTHCOMING EVENTS

Wed. 25 October

A forum on Design and Development in thie Grange has
been organised. Just as we enjoy some plants and call
others weeds and enjoy some sounds and call others noise,
so we enjoy some of our streets and buildings and call
others eyesores - why? What are your preferences for
design and development, and why? Our October meeting
is being arranged to give you an opportunity to indicate
and explain them in an open discussion of this often
contentious issue.

To provide a context, architects and developers living or
working in the Grange will each summarise briefly what
they see as the character of the area and how they respond
toitin their designs. Then the floor is yours The Chairman
will be Charles Prosser, Secretary of the Royal Fine Arts

Wed. 22 NovemberThomas Mabbott, secretary of the Royal Caledonian

Wed. 6 December

Wed. 16 February

Wed. 21 March

Horticultural Society has accepted our inv itation to give
a talk on Scotland’s Garden Scheme. It has been “leaked”
to us that his colour slides are magnificent and a perfect
antidote to miserable November weather.

We have booked the German Church Hall in Chalmers
Crescent for our third Christmas evening and we are
planning some interesting events that we hope you will
enjoy. We will end, as before, with the carols you choose
and with a glass of wine and some shortbread.

This is the date of our 22nd Annual General Meeting. Our
chairperson, Sheila Reid, is hoping to arrange for a speaker
afterwards who will tell us about the Council’s new
method of dealing with local affairs. Full details will be in
the January flyer.

George P Murray, who is an authority on tram-cars, has
kindly agreed to talk to us about “Tram Cars Past and
Future”. The first part will be a nostalgic look at the origins
of the Edinburgh trams - and maybe the Marchmont Circle
will be mentioned. The second part will be about modern
tram car systems which are successful in many cities



Wed 21 Mar (cont) including Manchester. Mr Murray has a short video he
would like to show us, but we do not have a means of
showing it on the large screen needed for a sizeable
audience. Can anyone help? Please phone 667 1240 if you
can.

Sheila, Jean and Betty would like to thank the many people who help with
the meetings: the speakers who give up their evenings to us, Annemarie
Hammond, the Carlton Cricket Club, Mr Sked and Mrs Dea at the church
and other members of the Committee. Thanks also go to you the audience - it
would not be the same without you!

Unless otherwise stated all meetings take place at 7.30pm in St Catherine’s -
Argyle Church Hall, Grange Road. Tea, coffee and biscuits are served after!
the meetings.

Jean Duff, Betty Paul

REPORTS OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS

On 22 March this year David Robertson gave us a most interesting illustrated
talk about the Museum of Scotland. David taught history at a well-known
Edinburgh school for thirty-three years and since his retirement he has become
a volunteer guide at the Museum. His enthusiasm for his work came over
clearly. Being a volunteer guide, he says, has educated him, as well as those
he takes round the museum. This was a memorable evening which we all
enjoyed.

A successful Bring and Buy plant stall was held as part of the Carlton Cricket
Club coffee morning on Saturday 6 May. Many thanks to all the helpers and
those who brought and bought plants. We made £265.15 which was shared
with the Cricket Club who are putting the money towards their new clubhouse
funds.

As a change from our normal local garden visits, on Saturday 17 June, Alistair
Scott very kindly entertained over 80 of us with a very informative, amusing
and interesting walk round Dalrymple Crescent, Findhorn Place and Dick(
Place telling us about many of their trees and histories. We finished in a
member’s garden in Dick Place for tea and are very grateful to our host and
hostess for this privilege. Many thanks also go to Alistair and all our helpers
for a most enjoyable afternoon.

Betty Paul, Jean Duff

PLANNING DEVELOPMENTS FEBRUARY - AUGUST 2000

. There are more applications than previously in Edinburgh and the
| Planning Department has been under pressure from both applicants
| and the Scottish Executive to process them more quickly. This shows
| in the Planning lists, which now include both applications and
| decisions from the preceding week.








































